Dexter Brown

It is absolutely crucial that this permit not be allowed to only possibly preserve what remains of
our endangered runs of anadromous fish in Puget Sound. Cooke will do what it has always done,
opt for the short term profit over long term harms and lie about their environmental impacts and
emergency preparedness while all the time refusing to pay for the necessary maintenance and
safety measures.



